
Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi 

From: Margaret Richardson 
Sent: 25 September 2014 

1611 

To: Planning 
Cc gordon macqueen 
Subject: The Victoria, 2 Mormngton Terrace, NW' Tat Application ref 2014/5093/P 

For the attention of Seonaid Carr. 

Dear Seonaid, 

We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC. 

Visiting the site today, the internal destruction of the building it underway and ground floor is 
covered over. So it seems useless for our CAAC to make any comment. 
However, we must comment that this is a scheme with very contorted plans to try to achieve 
maximum overdevelopment. The need to introduce voids on the ground floor wrecks the plan and 
it is a great shame for future occupiers to have their living/Kitchen Dining Room in the Basement. 

Yours sincerely, 

Gordon Macqueen 8. Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC, 
31 Oval Road, 
NW1 7EA 


